HB 5517 - Vote NO

Opposition Letter

House Committee on State Government & Elections
State House

March 18, 2025

Dear Members of the House Committee on State Government & Elections,

| am writing to express my opposition to HB 5517, which proposes increasing the maximum
number of voters that a polling place can accommaodate from 3,000 to 3,500. While |
understand the goal of improving efficiency, this increase could lead to overcrowded
polling stations, longer wait times, and a decrease in the quality of voter experience. |
believe it is essential to maintain a manageable number of voters per polling place to
ensure a smooth and fair election process.

Thank you for your consideration.
Respectfully,
Pyara Meyer

Concerned Citizen



